
Soar to Success—Self-Sufficient, Original, Attitude, Resilient  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a term it’s been at Manor Park! We’ve seen so much fantastic learning and we are, as 
always, so proud of everything the children have achieved.  

Thank you to those parents who attended the police session on Monday. The session focused 
on online safety and we have attached an information sheet which gives some tips and 
information. If you attended the session, WMP would appreciate if you could take the time 
to complete a survey by clicking here. 

We are also happy to attach the results of our annual parent survey. The results are very 
positive and we are pleased that the work we have been doing to ensure parents are 
informed about their child’s learning has had a positive impact. Thank you to all of you who 
completed the survey and gave us your feedback.  

We are currently recruiting for co-opted school governors and would appreciate if you could 
pass the attached flyer onto anyone who you know who might be interested. It is an 
incredibly fulfilling role and would be a great opportunity for anyone who would like to give 
back to the community.  

As many of you are aware, Miss Stubbs will be leaving us today to start a new job in another 
school. We wish her the best of luck in her new challenge. Mrs Keene is also leaving us as a 
class teacher, but you may still see her around doing some teaching cover for us during the 
summer term. Thank you to both of them for their contributions to Manor Park.  

A reminder that school closes today for the Easter holiday and will reopen to children on 
Monday 8th April.  

Have a wonderful holiday!  

Mrs Swindell 

A message from our Headteacher: Becky Swindell 

Monday 8th April 

Back to School 

Tuesday 9th April 

Flame of Friendship 

Monday 15th April 

Year 4 Whitby Residential Trip 

Wednesday 17th April 

Year 2 WOW Day 

Friday 19th April 

Class 11 Assembly 9am-9.30am 

Wednesday 24th April 

Class 3 Assembly 2.45pm-
3.30pm 

Friday 26th April 

Class 16 Assembly 9am-9.30am 

Thursday 2nd May 

Year 4 Come & Share Event 
2.30pm-3.30pm 

Friday 3rd May 

Class 10 Assembly 9am-9.30am 

Dates for your diary 

 

Exciting learning from this week 

This week the children in Year 4 enjoyed a 
Zoom call all the way from Salamanca, Spain. 
They really enjoyed getting to know the 
children from our exchange student Ana’s class 
back home and even got to show off some of 
the Spanish that they have learnt. 

Class 3 had a truly majestic WOW day 
for our Kings and Queens topic. We 
enjoyed role play, making crowns, 
building castles and finished the day off 
with a Royal Banquet! Fabulous!  

SOAR Superstars 

C6     Muhammed & Rhea  

C7     Annabelle & Rowan 

C8     Clarice & Lucas 

C9     Sai & Hamlet 

C10    Taresh 

C11    Anuj & Jagraj 

C12    Layla-Mai 

C13    Jackson & Emma 

C14    Mahsa 

C15    Aastha 

C17    Adwita 

C18    Ziyyad, Maryam, Rayan 

C19    Krish 

C20   Bushra & Dharshav 

C21    Heath & Sedrah 

C22   Tate, Shainaavie, Emma 

C23    Arianna & Olly 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Zfr8cUYHyE6bFq2S-y3hAl1njbeZazNMvwkjwAcwlaFUMzY5VkZLRFRGTFM5TUhDT1cwUFNFNjNVQS4u

